
May 4, 2023 

Hello f rom Holl i  

Local 2209 LITTLE 500-ANDERSON SPEEDWAY 

Watch your mail for the newest edition of UAW Local 2209 Local Voices.  We realize it has 
been a long time since we have seen one in our mailboxes.  This publication is a collabora-
tion of many, MANY members and editors.  We appreciate your patience while have been 
trying to streamline the publishing process! 

If you have something you would like to submit or have an idea for the next issue, email 
LocalVoices@uaw2209.org . 

UAW Local 2209 in a sponsor again of the Little 500 held at Ander-
son Speedway over Memorial Day weekend.  Our sponsorship in-
cludes tickets that we offer to members.  If you are interested in 
receiving some of these complimentary tickets, please send an 
email to signup@uaw2209.org . Please include your name, tele-
phone number and number of tickets you are requesting.  Tickets 
will be given away on a first come, first served basis. 

LOCAL VOICES PUBLICATION 



In Solidarity, 

The National Day of Prayer is an annual observance held on the first Thursday of May, inviting peo-
ple of all faiths to pray for the nation. It was created in 1952 by a joint resolution of the United 
States Congress, and signed into law by President Harry S. Truman.   The National Day of Prayer is a 
vital part of our heritage. Since the first call to prayer in 1775, when the Continental Congress asked 
the colonies to pray for wisdom in forming a nation, the call to prayer has continued through our 
history, including President Lincoln's proclamation of a day of "humiliation, fasting, and prayer" in 
1863. In 1952, a joint resolution by Congress, signed by President Truman, declared an annual na-
tional day of prayer. In 1988, the law was amended and signed by President Reagan, permanently 
setting the day as the first Thursday of every May. Each year, the president signs a proclamation, 
encouraging all Americans to pray on this day. Last year, all 50 state governors plus the governors 
of several U.S. territories signed similar proclamations. 

You may have noticed our Local 2209 Chaplaincy Committee walking the shop floor this week.  We 
do this as a reminder that members of the committee work in conjunction with EAP representatives 
to assist all members through hard times.  I would personally like to thank the Chaplaincy Com-
mittee  for all of their continued support of this membership. I am asking all of you to please, thank 
them for their time, patience and guidance the next time you see them. 

NATIONAL DAY OF PRAYER-MAY 4, 2023 


